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Senator Chvala:

This amendment restores the governor’s county and municipal aid per capita
distribution but retains a $20,000,000 reduction in 2004 for payments to counties and
municipalities, as opposed to the $40,000,000 reduction under current law or the
$50,000,000 reduction as proposed by the governor.
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